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Quarter Two Trading Update 
 

 
Associated British Ports1 (ABP), an associated company of ABP Finance plc, has 
issued a trading update to its employees and shareholder which confirms that trading 
for the second quarter to 30 June 2017 was in line with the expectations of its board.  
The directors anticipate that performance will remain in line with their expectations 
for the rest of 2017.  
 
The full consolidated interim results for the six months ended 30 June 2017 for 
ABPA Holdings Limited, the immediate parent undertaking of ABP Finance Plc, will 
be released on Friday 29 September 2017.  
 
 

- ENDS - 

 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
 
Investor Relations 
Associated British Ports 
 
Email: investor-relations@abports.co.uk 
Website: www.abpinvestor-relations.co.uk 

                                                 
1 1 ABP is controlled by Associated British Ports Holdings Limited which is in turn a wholly owned 
subsidiary of ABPA Holdings Limited, the parent company of ABP Finance Plc 
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